
 

 

TV Government Affairs Committee 
February 22, 2022 

MINUTES 
 
General Meeting:  1:00 – 3:00 p.m. 
 
Attendance: In situ - Kirk, Jones, Lee, Brown, Lynch 
  Zoom – Board Advisor Arguelles 
  Absent – Poulsen, Baucom 
 
Attending:  Terri Hult, Convention of States,  
 
The Chair ruled that a quorum was present 
 
Minutes of February 8, along with those of January 25, were approved.   
 
Calendar changes:  Two candidates for Loudon County offices requested and were granted 
postponements of their interviews into March. 
 
The Committee heard reports from Members who had attended meetings of the Committee 100 
and the TRDA. 
 
The Committee entertained a discussion of recently approved Loudon County Commission 
redistricting maps.  A discussion of the new maps for Monroe Co was postponed awaiting a 
presentation by Mike Poulsen.  In the interim, the Comm. agreed, based on preliminary 
information, to perform some investigation into Kahite’s representation on the Co. Commission. 
 
The Committee received a report comprised of anecdotes regarding incidents of crime in the two 
communities which led into a continuation of its prior months’ discussion of an Action Plan for 
the Board’s 2022 GOTV effort.  It approved the crafting of an initial communication to Village 
residents via the Tell-E-Gram for publication in February.   
 
The Committee received and interviewed Mike Young, candidate for Loudon County 
Commission, District 1A 
 
The Committee adjourned at 3:00 
 


